
COMPTROLLER GENERAL C THE UNITED STATES 

WASHINGTON, l C. 20548 

B-186499 

The Honorable James T. Mcintyre, Jr. 
Director, Office of Management 

and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 

Dear Mr. Mcintyre: 

REL.EASED . '- ~-· ___. .. 

April 7, 1978 

By letter of today to Mr. Robert P. Graham, Commissioner, Federal 
Supply Service, General Services Administration, we are supporting a 
proposed amendment to section 5724(b) of title 5, United States Code 
to more fully reimburse Federal employees who own and transport a 
mobile home in connection with a permanent change of duty station. 
Such a change to section 5724(b) was recommended by this Office to the 
General Services Adnti~isttation in a letter dated July 27, 1977. 

Since this legislative proposal may be of interest to your office, 
we are enclosing a copy of our letter to Mr. Graham. 

Sincerely )Ours, 

·Acting 
M.&11 ........ 

Comptroller General 
of the United· States 
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